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Columbus Police “Cram-A-Cruiser” Toy Drive Results 
 

On Saturday, December 4, 2021, the Columbus Division of Police hosted its first annual  

“Cram-A-Cruiser” toy drive.  As a result of the toy drive, the Division brightened Christmas for 

more than 150 children throughout Columbus.  Many of those children were identified as being 

related to homicide victims.   

 

We would like to thank everyone who assisted with the Cram-A-Cruiser event.  We look forward 

to a bigger and better event next year.   
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